
SUBMISSION 
Inquiry into Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009 
 
I support the mandatory labelling of palm oil, The destruction of habitat is unacceptable. 
The fact that the United Nations has warned that Orangutans could be extinct within a generation if we 
don't act quickly. 
Consumers should be given the choice and manufacturers should start acting ethically by making choices 
that 
Don’t harm innocent animals. 
 
Please Implement the Palm Oil Labelling Bill 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Megan Gourlay 
 


